[EXTERNAL MAIL]Application ZAC-22-12 Virtual Hearing Registrant

Chancellor, Karen <karen.chancellor@vide.vi>
Sat 9/24/2022 11:38 AM
To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

Cc: Christine George <christinejasminegeorge@gmail.com>;Carissa George <carissapurplegeorge@gmail.com>

Good Day,

I would like to register for the hearing on October 17, 2022 pertaining to VITEMA's request for the rezoning
of several plots in Estate Herman Hill. My property is 102-17 Estate Herman Hill.

I have concerns pertaining to the safety of my family with having a public property being used as a shelter
right next to my home and concerns about the noise from large amounts of people and huge noisy
generators in times of no current. Their generators will run 24 hrs as it will be considered an EOC.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Karen Chancellor

Acting Deputy Superintendent

St. Croix District Office of the Insular Superintendent
United States Virgin Islands Department of Education
2133 Hospital Street, Christiansted, St. Croix, VI 00820
Telephone: (340) 690-7555

CHANCELLOR

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This e-mail and any attachments to it contains privileged information intended only for the use of the individual (s) or entity named on the e-mail. If the
reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately return it to the sender and delete it from your system.
Copying, duplication and/or use of any addressee’s email address for purposes other than the subject of this email is prohibited. Thank you.

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any
attachment (s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.




